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Epiphany, also called the Theophany, celebrates the baptism of Jesus 
Christ in the River Jordan by St. John the Baptist. 

When Jesus Christ was baptized, a voice was heard from the heavens 
saying, “This is my Son in whom I am well pleased.” This was the voice 
of God. The Holy Spirit, in the form of the dove, descended upon Jesus 
Christ, the Son of God. Thus, all three Persons of the Holy Trinity were 
revealed, simultaneously, to humankind for the first time.

The Meeting of our Lord God and Savior Jesus Christ is 
described in the third Gospel (Luke 2:22-40). Forty days after 
His birth the Divine Child was brought to the Temple at 
Jerusalem to be presented to the Lord. According to the Law 
of Moses (Lev. 12:2-8), a woman who gave birth to a male 
child was forbidden to enter the Temple for forty days. At the 
end of the time of her purification, the mother went to the 
Temple with the child, to offer a young lamb, two turtledoves, 
or pigeons to the Lord as a sacrifice. The Most Holy Virgin had 
no need of purification, since she had given birth to the 
Source of purity and sanctity. Out of humility, however, she 
fulfilled the requirements of the Law.

Epiphany

Presentation OF our Lord to the temple

Prayer
Bless my parents, teachers, and all those who love and care for me. Bless me, also, and protect me 

from danger and evil. Give me strength to be truthful, honest, kind, and helpful to others. Guide me 

to grow as a member of Your kingdom. Amen.



St. George Sunday School

https://youtu.be/ZMjvi2lu28I

February 2024

Family Fun Day

St. George Sunday School hosted the 
family fun day this February and all 
the students had a lot of fun! Please 
visit the link below to see the pictures 
and videos that were taken during 
this event.



St. George Sunday School

February 2024

Month of Ushering

This past month we gave the Sunday School students the opportunity 
to usher during the Liturgies! All the students that participated had a 
great time and learned some new things about the church through their 
experience! Please visit the link below to see all the pictures and videos 
of the students ushering.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MuXikHXoxSo



Happy Birthday to

Elias Mokabari
1 Jan

Natalia Hawa
2 Jan

Basil Qubti
26 Jan

Sharbel Assaf 
28 Jan

Eva Nassra
30 Jan

Celine Zakaib
27 Jan

Zoe Shaheen
2 Feb

Tia Hadda
7 Feb

Hala Alassaf
3 Jan

Maria Wahhab
4 Jan 

George El Saifi
5 Jan

Marc Obeid
11 Jan



Charbel Jorjos 
8 Feb 

Happy Birthday to

Christina Horani
8 Feb

Peter Abboud
8 Feb 

Emma Obeid
13 Feb 

William Alashi
27 Feb

Lilian Alashi
27 Feb

Naya Aleilan
22 Feb

Joseph Abboud
24 Feb

Naomi Sapon
26 Feb 

Scarlet Kakish
25 Feb

Isabelle Sahawne
26 Feb 


